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Appendix C1: The Infrastructure Planning (EIA 
Regulations) 2017: Regulation 8(1) letter to Planning 
Inspectorate 

  

Edgar, Harry
Rectangle



Boom Power Ltd.

Unit 5e Park Farm | Chichester Road |
Arundel | West Sussex | BN18 0AG

1 June 2023
The Planning Inspectorate
Temple Quay House
Temple Quay
Bristol
BS1 6PN

[By Email]

PINS Ref: EN010152

Dear Sir or Madam,

Fenwick Solar Farm

The Infrastructure Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 (as amended) –
Regulation 8(1)(b) Notification that an Environmental Statement will be provided
Regulation 10(1) Application for a Scoping Opinion

With reference to Regulation 10(1) of the Infrastructure Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment)
Regulations 2017 (as amended) (the EIA Regulations 2017), we write to apply for an opinion from the
Secretary of State as to the scope, and level of detail, of the information to be provided in the
Environmental Statement in respect of the proposed Fenwick Solar Farm development, for which the
Applicant intends to apply for development consent under the Planning Act 2008.

Please find enclosed a Scoping Report which includes the information required under Regulation 10(3) of
the EIA Regulations 2017.

The enclosed information also formally notifies the Secretary of State, pursuant to Regulation 8(1)(b) of the
EIA Regulations 2017, that the Applicant proposes to provide an Environmental Statement in respect of the
Development.

The information provided in the enclosed Scoping Report also satisfies the requirements of Regulation
8(3A) of the EIA Regulations 2017.



Boom Power Ltd.

Unit 5e Park Farm | Chichester Road |
Arundel | West Sussex | BN18 0AG

For the purpose of your duties under Regulation 11(1)(a) of the EIA Regulations 2017, the postal and email
addresses of the Applicant, Fenwick Solar Project Limited, are:

Unit 5e Park Farm
Chichester Road
Arundel
West Sussex
BN18 0AG

Email: Fenwick.Enquiries@Boom-Power.co.uk

Yours faithfully,

Principal Environmental Consultant
AECOM
On behalf of Fenwick Solar Project Limited
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Appendix C2 – Acknowledgment from the Planning 
Inspectorate of receiving the Regulation 8(1) letter 

 

Sent on: Thursday, September 21, 2023 10:08:31 AM

Subject: RE: EN010152 - Fenwick Solar Farm - EIA Scoping consultation with North

Yorkshire Council

 

Dea
  
Thank you for your email. 
  
An email containing the EIA scoping consultation letter was sent to North Yorkshire 
Council at planning.control@northyorks.gov.uk on 2 June 2023. We received a 
delivery receipt and an automated response from the inbox to confirm delivery. 
  
Hope this information is helpful. 
  
Kind regards, 
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